Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC3-Services to Parentally Placed Private School Students with Disabilities:

Request:     

So we go to the private school with the services?  

Are we allowed on campus?  

Do we get adequate funding for all this work?

Response:  

Services will be provided at the private schools.  Staff will not be going onto the private school campuses as all services are procured by the district through outside vendors. 

 

Regarding the funding, the Federal IDEA budget will only increase by less than one percent for the next fiscal year and probably for the one following. With the state's share of the revenue, this could mean less funding than in previous years. The school districts are required to set-aside the funds from the existing IDEA budgets and must continue to maintain a roll-forward of unspent funds for this purpose for 27 months. Therefore, this mandate does impact the district's ability to provide the level of support services to schools that have been provided previously.   
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